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Friday 1st March 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents 

Red Nose Day - 15 March 2024 

 

This year school council have decided that out theme for Red Nose Day is simply to wear red, top-to-toe if 

possible! Children can wear red noses at play and lunchtime and need to be responsible for them so please 

name them.   

 

What is Red Nose Day? 

 Red Nose Day is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief. 

 Comic Relief is a UK charity which aims to create a just world free from poverty. 

 The money raised is used to transform lives in the UK and around the world. 

  

Why we’re taking part 

 Pupils learn valuable life skills and gain understanding and empathy for others in the world. 

 Our school can really make a difference to people’s lives. 

 

Where the money goes 

 £5 could provide mental health support in the UK through a helpline or online chat. 

 £10 could provide 20 children’s reading books in Northern Uganda. 

 £50 could provide training for a pre-school teacher and a health volunteer in Kenya. 

 

Whatever you decide to do, we can’t thank you enough for getting involved. After all, we couldn’t do it 

without wonderful people like you.  Any donation you can make will help. 

 

As well as taking the opportunity to be part of something positive, we’ll be using Red Nose Day as a 

learning opportunity. Red Nose have teamed with Lego and their theme this year is positive changes for the 

planet and the School Council have decided to look at building for sustainability. 

 

 

With massive thanks for all your support, 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Mrs S Mathlin 

Head of Federation 


